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The Swiss Alpine Pass Route - Via Alpina Route 1 Kev Reynolds 2017-05-31 This
guidebook presents the stunning Alpine Pass Route, now fully waymarked as Via
Alpina 1. The 360km trail traverses Switzerland from east to west, from Sargans
near the Liechtenstein border to Montreux on Lac Leman (Lake Geneva). Crossing
sixteen Alpine passes, it showcases some of the country's most breathtaking
mountain landscapes, boasting views of iconic peaks such as the Wetterhorn,
Eiger, Jungfrau and Les Diablerets. The route is suitable for those with some
experience of Alpine trekking: it amasses over 20,000m of ascent and involves
some steep sections. It can be completed in 2-3 weeks, although it is also
possible to walk shorter sections; alternatively postbus, cable-car and rail
connections could be used to allow for a tighter schedule. The route is
presented in 18 stages, each featuring step-by-step route description
accompanied by 1:100,000 mapping, route profiles and notes on transport,
accommodation and facilities. In addition, a 26km prologue in Liechtenstein and
an alternative finish following the old course of the Alpine Pass Route via
Gsteig are also described. Accommodation options range from mountain huts to
hotels and inns, with camping available at a number of licensed sites along the
route.
Trekking in Austria's Hohe Tauern Allan Hartley 2013-12-13 A guide to four
multi-day hut-to-hut trekking routes in Austria's Hohe Tauern region. The Hohe
Tauern National Park is the largest in Europe. Within Austria it embraces the
provinces of Tirol, Salzburg and Karnten (Carinthia). This guidebook
concentrates on three areas - the Reichen, Venediger and Gross Glockner groups.
The Reichen Group Hut-to-Hut Rucksack Route will take five to six days to
complete, starting from the resort town of Mayrhofen at the head of the
Zillertal valley. The route described is suitable for those with good general
mountain walking ability who are surefooted and vertigo free. The Vendiger
Group Hut-to-Hut Rucksack Route traverses the Venediger from south to north
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over seven days, starting in the Virgental valley at Streden. The route
requires no greater skills than those needed to wander safely over the mountain
areas of Britain. The eight day Venediger Glacier Tour is better suited to
mountaineers. Participants need to have the ability to cross glaciers safely
using ropes, ice axes and crampons. The eight day Glockner Group Hut-to-Hut
Rucksack Route is a circular tour around Austria's highest mountain. The route
was created to allow hikers to cross through the mountains without having to
make difficult glacier crossings and carry ropes and mountaineering equipment.
En route there is ample opportunity to climb some of the peaks and ascents and
excursions are described. This book will appeal to groups of mixed ability and
those looking to visit the Alps for the first time without the demands of the
higher mountains of the western Alps. With lots of practical advice, including
on glacier travel, and a comprehensive hut directory.
Trekking in the Canary Islands Paddy Dillon 2020-01-15 This guidebook provides
a comprehensive and detailed description of the GR131, an island-hopping trail
across the seven Canary Islands. The 560km (348 mile) route begins on Lanzarote
and finishes on El Hierro and is presented in 32 daily stages. The route is
well waymarked but some navigational skills are required, and the remote and
occasional rocky sections need to be treated with care. Also included is an
optional ascent of El Teide, the highest peak on Spanish territory at 3718m.
The guide is split into seven parts, one for each island. Overview statistics,
detailed navigational description and 1:50,000 mapping is provided for each
stage and the guide also includes key information about transport to and
between the Canary Islands and availability of accommodation and services.
There is background information on the geology, history, plants and wildlife
and notes on local points of interest. An appendix contains a helpful glossary.
As a geologically young area, the Canaries boast rare wildlife across their
dramatic volcanic terrain. The islands contain a number of national parks, and
the landscape varies from semi-desert to forests and barren mountainsides. This
month-long route is a great opportunity for walkers to fully immerse themselves
in the diverse culture and scenery of the Canary Islands.
Hiking in Norway - South Ute Koninx 2021-02-15 This guide describes 10 shorter
hut-to-hut treks showcasing southern Norway's wild natural beauty, with
highlights including Galdhøpiggen - Norway's highest peak at 2469m - and the
iconic Pulpit Rock and Kjeragbolten on the Lysefjord. The routes range from 3
to 8 days (although many can be adapted or combined to create longer or shorter
routes) and cover Jotunheimen, Rondane, Dovrefjell, Trollheimen and Ryfylke.
They are suitable for experienced hikers with a good level of fitness and can
be walked from mid-July to the end of September. Clear route description and
mapping are provided for each hike. Stages are graded according to difficulty:
although all of the routes follow waymarked trails, some cross remote and
challenging terrain which may include exposed sections calling for a sure foot
and a good head for heights. However, in many instances, alternatives are
provided avoiding the most demanding sections. The guide also offers
comprehensive advice on public transport access and accommodation options, and
background notes on each of the featured mountain regions. From narrow ridges
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to wide glacial valleys and from shimmering fjords to striking alpine peaks,
Norway is home to many awe-inspiring landscapes. Throw in the warmth and
hospitality of the Norwegian Trekking Association's extensive hut network and
you have all the ingredients of a fantastic adventure. This guide is an ideal
companion to discovering some of Norway's classic shorter hikes and best-loved
mountain landscapes.
The Mountains of Romania Janneke Klop 2020-02-15 This guide describes 27 short
treks of 2-6 days and 10 day walks in the mountains of Romania. Although there
is a slight focus on Transylvania, most of the main massifs are included, with
chapters covering the Mountains of Maramures, the Eastern Carpathians, the
mountains around Brasov, the Fagara?, the region between the Olt and the Jiu,
the Retezat, the mountains of Banat and the Apuseni. Also included is an ascent
of Moldoveanu, Romania's highest peak at 2544m. There is a wealth of advice to
help you plan your trip and organise the logistics of your walk or trek. Some
routes avail of the network of mountain huts; others offer opportunities to
camp in attractive wild locations. Overviews and a route summary table make it
easy to choose an appropriate excursion. Each route includes clear description
and mapping, as well as notes on accommodation and access (some can be accessed
by public transport, although others require either pre-arranged pick-up or
hitchhiking). There are fascinating insights into Romania's colourful culture
and history and appendices containing hut listings, useful contacts and a
helpful glossary. The graded routes are as varied as Romania's diverse
landscapes. They take in rolling hills, craggy karst peaks, glacial lakes and
Europe's last virgin forests, with other highlights including Transylvanian
castles, wooden churches, the Piatra Craiului ridge and the spectacular Sapte
Scari (Seven Ladders) and Turda Gorges. Historic towns such as the medieval
towns of Brasov and Sibiu and the spa resort of Vatra Dornei offer easy access
to the mountains; other routes visit remote villages that have changed little
over the centuries, where self-sufficiency is still very much the way of life.
All in all, the guide is a perfect companion to discovering the unspoilt beauty
of Romania's enchanting mountain regions.
Alpine Ski Mountaineering Vol 2 - Central and Eastern Alps Bill O'Connor
2012-12-04 Some of the finest ski tours of the central and eastern Alps are
described in this guidebook. It includes hut-to-hut tours that explore the
Bernese, Urner, Albula and Bernina Alps of Switzerland, as well as classic
tours through the Silvretta, Otztal, Stubai and Ortler regions of Austria and
Italy. The European Alps offer some of the best and most accessible ski
mountaineering in the world. A combination of magnificent and varied terrain,
an enviable snow record, excellent public transport, unrivalled hut system and
long ski season make them a focus for mountaineers and skiers throughout the
world. Volume 1 of this two-volume series on Alpine ski mountaineering covers
the Western Alps.
The Two Moors Way Sue Viccars 2019-02-15 This guidebook to walking Coast to
Coast across Devon, presents a 117 mile route incorporating the Two Moors Way
and a section of the Erme-Plym Trail. Beginning at Wembury Bay on the south
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coast and finishing at Lynmouth, the 11-stage walk passes through the beautiful
Devon countryside and across two of southwest England's magnificent moorlands,
Dartmoor and Exmoor. The schedule can be adjusted to give a one-week walk, or a
more leisurely pace if preferred, and the book includes low-level bad-weather
alternative routes for some moorland stretches. A full route description is
given for walking the route from south to north, with a summary description for
walking in the opposite direction. 1:50,000 map extracts show the route and
there is lots of practical information on public transport, refreshments and
accommodation to make day-by-day planning simple. A map booklet showing the
full route on OS 1:25K maps is included with this guide. The county of Devon
incorporates a wonderful range of landscapes, from the rolling fields and
enclosed paths of South Devon to the wild, wide-open spaces of Dartmoor, with
its hill ponies, granite tors and Bronze Age relics. To the north, Exmoor's
sandstone moorland sweeps down to the sea, and lofty coastal hills tower over
the Bristol Channel.
Walking the Via Francigena Pilgrim Route - Part 2 The Reverend Sandy Brown
2021-06-15 Guidebook to the Via Francigena pilgrim route from Lausanne to
Lucca. Starting at Lake Geneva (Lac Léman), this 725km section crosses the Alps
at the historic Great Saint Bernard Pass, descends the Po Valley, then climbs
to cross the Cisa Pass into Tuscany. Described in 32 stages, with information
on facilities and pilgrim hostels.
Ski Touring and Snowshoeing in the Dolomites James Rushforth 2017-01-31
Guidebook to 50 ski touring and snowshoeing routes in the Dolomites. The
routes, which carry an Alpine (and when appropriate, a Volo/Toponeige) grading,
range from 5km to 18km, taking between 2 and 7 hours to complete. The routes
are based in and around areas such as Canazei, Arabba, Corvara and San Martino,
taking in stunning scenery, quaint villages and enchanting mountain vistas.
Clear route descriptions are accompanied by 1:50K mapping and photo topos,
together with information such as total ascent and descent (as well as aspect),
expected duration of route and equipment required. Also provided is invaluable
practical advice on things such as mountain safety and navigation, equipment,
transport options to, from and around the Dolomites, ski passes, accommodation
and more. Regarded as one of the most beautiful mountain ranges in the world,
the Dolomites offer endless winter escapades. Those who venture off the beaten
track and into the backcountry (whether by ski or by shoe) will discover a
veritable winter wonderland.
The Peddars Way and Norfolk Coast path Phoebe Smith 2019-05-15 The Peddars Way
and Norfolk Coast Path National Trail is an easy-to-follow 130-mile trail that
combines the best of inland and coastal walking in Norfolk, and one that, being
well waymarked, largely flat and within easy reach of public transport for most
of its length, is ideal for people new to long-distance walks. Described in 11
stages, the route can be walked in just over a week but also easily split into
day walks or over a series of weekends, with full information about access to
start and finish points for each stage by public transport. This handy
guidebook is illustrated throughout with extracts of OS 1:50K mapping and
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stunning photographs depicting the Trail in all seasons and describes points of
interest along the way, including the Norfolk Songlines sculptures, and also
facilities available in the towns and villages. The trail is a walk of two
halves. The Peddars Way begins at Knettishall Heath in Suffolk and follows the
route of an old Roman road for over 40 miles to Holme-next-the-Sea, where it
meets the Norfolk Coast Path (which begins nearby, at Hunstanton). This then
follows the spectacular Norfolk coast to the seaside town of Hopton-on-Sea.
Wild Snow Louis W. Dawson 1997 Presents historical background on ski
mountaineering, which is climbing a mountain on skis and then skiing down the
slopes, and offers tips on climbing and skiing specific mountains.
Great Mountain Days in Snowdonia Terry Marsh 2011-06-07 A guidebook to 40 great
mountain walks and scrambles in Snowdonia. The inspirational routes in this
larger format book range right across the Snowdonia National Park and are
divided into 8 geographical regions: Snowdon and Moel Eilio, the Glyderau, the
Carneddau, Eifionydd, Siabod and the Moelwynion, Rhinogydd (the Harlech Dome),
Migneint and the Arans and Cadair Idris and the Tarrens. All routes are graded,
from moderate to strenuous, and illustrated with Harvey map extracts, topo
diagrams by Mark Richards and lots of stunning photographs. Some routes include
mild scrambling or long days in rugged country, and many can be enjoyed all
year round. The walks have been chosen to encourage you to try something new in
this much-loved region, while at the same time offering clear descriptions of
classic routes for those new to Snowdonia.
Walking in the Drakensberg Jeff Williams 2017-04-30 A guidebook to the MalotiDrakensberg Park World Heritage Site. The book describes 75 day walks of
between 1km and 26km long, in Royal Natal National Park, Cathedral Peak, Monk's
Cowl, Injisuthi, Giant's Castle, Highmoor, Kamberg, Lotheni, the Himeville and
Underberg districts, plus Bushman's Nek. Graded from easy to strenuous, the
walks take in the spectacular natural beauty of the area. Written by a
qualified Safari Guide, this book covers 11 areas of the Maloti-Drakensberg
Park. It combines clear route descriptions and maps with inspirational
photographs, alongside lots of information about local wildlife and the
facilities available in each area covered. This range of huge peaks, towering
basalt cliffs, massive sandstone outcrops and deep gorges forms the core of an
area of unlimited potential for walkers, until recently little known outside
South Africa. The area has a unique geological structure and a fascinating
history as well as a large variety of antelope and other mammals and a regular
bird list of over 200 species.
Japan's Kumano Kodo Pilgrimage Kat Davis 2019-04-15 Guidebook to Japan's Kumano
Kodo, a series of UNESCO-listed pilgrimage routes that crisscross the
mountainous Kii peninsula, south of Osaka. Centred on three Shinto-Buddhist
shrines known as the Kumano Sanzan, the ancient trails blend great hiking and
exceptional natural beauty with a unique insight into Japan's rich history,
culture and spirituality. The guide covers the 64km Nakahechi and 63km Kohechi
trails in full, as well as the Choishimichi route to Koyasan (20km), the Hongu
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loop (17km) and highlights of the Iseji trail. It can be used to plan and
undertake an independent trek or to enrich an organised tour. Clear route
description and mapping is accompanied by comprehensive details of
accommodation and facilities, as well as notes on local points of interest and
inspirational colour photography. You'll find a wealth of practical information
to help with planning, covering transport, climate, accommodation, budgeting,
equipment and safety, as well as fascinating background information on history,
religion and wildlife. There is also a Japanese glossary and helpful advice on
Japanese customs and etiquette. The Kumano Kodo offers a different view of
Japan: far removed from the modern cities, this is a world of forested slopes,
hidden valleys, waterfalls, traditional villages, moss-covered stone deities
and tranquil oji shrines. There are opportunities to experience hot-spring
bathing and to sample local cuisine as you follow in the footsteps of emperors,
samurai, priests and ascetics traversing traditional flagstone paths and forest
trails.
Alpine Ski Mountaineering Vol 2 - Central and Eastern Alps Jim O'Connor
2010-09-09 Some of the finest ski tours of the central and eastern European
Alps are described in this guidebook. It includes hut-to-hut tours that explore
the Bernese, Urner, Albula and Bernina Alps of Switzerland, as well as classic
tours through the Silvretta, Otztal, Stubai and Ortler regions of Austria and
Italy.
Scotland's Mountain Ridges Dan Bailey 2011-07-21 A guidebook to the rich mix of
summer scrambling, rock climbing and winter mountaineering on Scotland's
ridges, from the remote Cairngorms to the splendour of the Cuillin. Graceful
carved walkways slung between summits, twisted spines of stone - ridges can be
the most beautiful of mountain landforms. With elegant lines and giddy
exposure, ridge climbs emit a powerful siren call, drawing us out onto the
rocks. Life on the edge has a special quality, born of the contrast of empty
space all around, and intricate detail in close-up. The crests are strangely
irresistible. Scotland's ridges are among the finest mountaineering lines in
the country, every one a unique adventure. The variety of these routes reflects
the breadth of the mountain experience: a rich mix of summer scrambles,
technical rock and challenging winter climbs. This book covers both the popular
classics and some obscure gems, aiming to celebrate these thrilling climbs as
much as to document them. Along the way it explores landscapes of magnificent
diversity, ranging from the remote desolation of the Cairngorms to the seaside
splendour of the Cuillin, the great trench of Glencoe to the surreal
exhibitionism of the far north. The chosen selection spans the grade range,
with routes to suit all levels of ability. Whether an earthbound hillwalker or
an accomplished climber, Scotland's ridges cannot fail to stir your
imagination.
Via Ferratas of the Italian Dolomites: Vol 2 Graham Fletcher 2015-02-17
Guidebook to the via ferrata routes of the southern Italian Dolomites. This
guide covers via ferrata routes in the major mountain ranges of Civetta,
Schiara and Pala as well as those to the west in the Brenta. A significant
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addition (and, as far as we are aware, not previously published in any English
language guidebook) is the inclusion of routes around the northern end of Lake
Garda and the Piccole Dolomites north of Vicenza. Here the mountains are
generally lower and you can enjoy ferrata climbing over a much extended season,
with some routes accessible for most of the year. This is the second in a
series of two guidebooks to the via ferratas of the Italian Dolomites. (Volume
One covers the eastern, northern and central areas of the Dolomites, while
Volume Two completes the picture, focusing on the southern, Brenta and Lake
Garda areas.)
The Slovene Mountain Trail Justi Carey 2019-03-15 A guidebook to trekking the
Slovene Mountain Trail, crossing Slovenia from Austria to the Adriatic. The
550km route is presented in a series of 12 3 to 6-day treks of all levels of
difficulty, all featuring start and finish points that can be accessed by
public transport. They can be completed as single sections or linked to create
a longer trip. Each day is graded: low-grade walking is mostly on tracks or
lanes with no steep ascents, whereas the most difficult stages may involve
steep and technical terrain including fixed protection or sections of via
ferrata, for which a helmet, self-belaying equipment and the appropriate
experience are required. In addition to clear route description and mapping,
the guide provides all the practical information you will need to plan your
trip, covering transport, accommodation and safety, as well as background notes
on geology, plants and wildlife. From Maribor, close by the Austrian border in
the north-east, to Ankaran on the Adriatic coast in the south-west, the route
covers outstanding mountain and upland walking: the vast forested plateau of
Pohorje, the sheer limestone peaks of the Julian and Kamnik-Savinja Alps with
their via ferrata protected routes, the traditional alpine pastures and flowerstrewn ridges of the Karavanke, and the forested hills and olive groves of the
limestone karst country that stretch towards the coast.
The Camino Ingles and Ruta do Mar Dave Whitson 2019-06-15 Guidebook to the
Camino Inglés and Ruta do Mar camino routes through north-west Spain to
Santiago de Compostela. The 116km Camino Inglés begins in Ferrol in Galicia and
takes around a week to complete. It offers reliable waymarking, pilgrim
facilities, and the opportunity to earn the Compostela certificate on
completion. An alternative start in A Coruña gives a walk of 73km. The Ruta do
Mar from Ribadeo provides a 190km coastal link between the Camino del Norte and
the Camino Inglés. A newly recovered camino, its pilgrim infrastructure and
waymarking is less well developed, but for those seeking solitude it offers
striking scenery along a wild coastline. The book also includes an overview of
a continuation route from Santiago to 'the end of the world' at Finisterre on
the Atlantic coast. The guidebook presents the route in stages of a day's
walking. In addition to the route description, there is full information on
facilities, food and lodging, 1:100,000 scale maps of the route and town maps
for key locations. With notes on preparation and planning, travel and
equipment, a list of useful sources of information, and a glossary, the book is
an indispensable companion for any one walking these caminos.
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Scrambles in the Dark Peak Terry Sleaford 2018-08-15 This guide describes 41
scrambles in the Dark Peak and Roaches areas of the Peak District, most of
which can be done all year round. The selection of routes are graded 1 to 3,
offering a range of scrambles to suit all abilities. Easy routes are suitable
for adventurous walkers with good fitness and navigation skills, while harder
routes require some climbing experience. Both classic and lesser known routes
are featured, taking in areas such as Kinder Scout, the Wilderness Gullies,
Bleaklow, Chew Valley and Crowden. Route description, together with information
on approach, link routes, variants and extensions, is accompanied by extracts
of 1:25,000 OS mapping. Also included is practical information regarding
safety, equipment, access and conservation. The UK's first designated national
park, the Peak District has long been famed for its walking and climbing
opportunities. Perhaps lesser known are the routes that lies somewhere in
between - the 'hand's on' ascents that offer the thrill of an adventurous line
without venturing on to the climber's crags. This guide showcases some of the
best routes in the Dark Peak, perfect for those looking for a change from the
well-trodden paths that lead to the moorland tops.
Cycle Touring in France Stephen Fox 2012-11-19 Cycle Touring in France
concentrates on eight selected one- or two-week bicycle tours which endeavour
to offer cyclists of all levels a taste of France's diverse landscapes and
superb scenery. From rugged mountain ranges to vast, variegated patchworks of
farmland, from beautiful, tranquil forests full of wildlife to high, remote,
sweeping plains, from deep, snaking gorges to gentle valley slopes covered with
vineyards, France is undoubtedly one of the most inviting countries in the
world for cycle touring, a country understandably proud of hosting the greatest
cycle race on Earth, the Tour de France. Peppered with hundreds of charming
villages that time seems to have forgotten, here you will encounter friendly
people, sample fine wines and enjoy exquisite, regional cuisines. Covering some
of the most picturesque parts of Brittany, Picardy, Alsace, Auvergne/Languedoc,
Provence, Dordogne/Lot, the Alps and Pyrenees, the tours in this guide are
accompanied by detailed route descriptions and maps, lists of campsites, bed
and breakfasts and hotels, airport and rail connections, and practical
information including tips on when to go and what to take, transporting your
bicycle and being prepared for carrying out bicycle repairs on the road.
The Kennet and Avon Canal Steve Davison 2016-11-28 This guidebook to walking
along the Kennet & Avon Canal covers the 94 mile (152km) route from Reading to
Bristol. The canal walk is split into 7 stages of fairly easy, level walking,
of between 93⁄4 and 181⁄2 miles, with advice on splitting or shortening the
stages if needed. The book also includes 20 easy circular walks, ranging from
41⁄4 to 9 miles, taking in the best sections of the canal and visiting sites
nearby, making this two guidebooks in one. Alongside OS map extracts and
detailed route descriptions, there are plenty of details on the history,
heritage and wildlife encountered along the way. An itinerary planner is
included for walkers who want to create longer or shorter stages, and there is
useful practical information including details on accessing the walks by public
transport and a list of accommodation available along the route. The result is
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a highly useful and fascinating companion to exploring the canal and its
surroundings. In the early 1800s the Kennet and Avon Canal provided an
important direct trade route between London and Bristol. Today the waterway
weaves its way through the rolling chalk contours of the North Wessex Downs to
the southern edge of the Cotswolds, passing vibrant towns and cities as well as
picture-postcard villages with thatched cottages, ancient churches and cosy
pubs. Fascinating features - such as Crofton Pumping Station and Beam Engines,
the impressive Caen Hill flight of locks at Devizes, the aqueducts at Avoncliff
and Dundas, the UNESCO World Heritage Site of Georgian Bath and Bristol's
vibrant Floating Harbour - are explored as the canal makes its journey across
southern England.
Walking the Lake District Fells - Coniston Mark Richards 2021-02-15 This guide
describes ascents of 24 Lake District fells that can be climbed from Coniston
and the Duddon and Eskdale valleys, including Coniston Old Man, Swirl How,
Wetherlam and Dow Crag. The Coniston Fells - much loved for their classic
ridges and wide-reaching views - need little introduction; however, to the west
the less-frequented summits of the Birker and Corney Fell massifs offer more
great mountain and maritime vistas, as well as solitude. Unlike other
guidebooks which describe a single or limited number of routes to a particular
destination, the aim of the Walking the Lake District Fells series is to offer
all the options. These are presented as numbered sections which can be combined
to create infinite possibilities - from simple ascents to longer ridge routes.
You'll find the classics and popular routes alongside less traditional
alternatives perfect for the wandering spirit. The series gives you both the
freedom to devise your own routes and the information to make informed
decisions, thanks to the clear descriptions of the routes, terrain, hazards,
interesting features and safe descent paths should the weather close in. Also
included are a handful of classic ridge routes for longer fell days. Mark
Richards' inimitable text is complemented by HARVEY mapping and the author's
own beautiful sketch topos and panoramas. Perfect for keen hillwalkers and
peak-baggers alike and ideal both for pre-planning and use on the hill, Walking
the Lake District Fells is the new incarnation of the Fellranger series, which
sees the volumes updated and trimmed to a more practical size. These true
connoisseurs' guides are sure to inspire you to get out and explore the
beautiful fells of Lakeland. For those collecting fell summits, a 'Fellrangers'
hill list register can be found on the Long Distance Walkers Association
website.
Walking the Munros Vol 2 - Northern Highlands and the Cairngorms Steve Kew
2022-07-15 Volume two of Walking the Munros, this guidebook describes 70
challenging and inspiring routes up Scotland's iconic 3000ft+ mountains within
the Northern Highlands, the Cairngorms and the Isle of Skye. The routes, which
range from 7 to 46km (with the option to reduce walking distance on some of the
longer routes by cycling the approach), cover 143 Munro summits, offering half
and full-day walk and scramble options. Clear and concise route descriptions
are accompanied by 1:100K mapping, together with invaluable practical
information on access, parking, accommodation and more. Also included are two
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handy indexes of the Munros - listed alphabetically and by height - a perfect
resource for peak-baggers. This guide incorporates both popular and lesserknown routes, and celebrates the raw and rugged beauty of these majestic
mountains.
Walking in Zermatt and Saas-Fee Lesley Williams 2021-04-15 Guidebook describing
50 varied walks in the Valais region in the heart of the Swiss Alps. The graded
day walks based around the popular resort towns of Zermatt and Saas-Fee explore
the Mattertal and Saastal valleys and the surrounding mountains. Ranging from 4
to 18km, the easily accessible routes make use of the area's extensive network
of well-made mountain paths and its lift system. There are walks here to suit
all tastes, from low-level lake walks or easy strolls up to mountain
restaurants, through to serious mountain outings on steep and rocky trails.
Distance, walking time and difficulty are shown for each route, and the
detailed route description is accompanied by clear mapping. Dominated by 4000m
the giants, the Matterhorn and Monte Rosa, this is a land of contrasts, with
snow-capped mountains and glaciers above and meadows and vineyards fringing the
valleys below. Good transport infrastructure and plentiful accommodation make
it a superb area for a walking holiday.
Walking the Via Francigena pilgrim route - Part 3 The Reverend Sandy Brown
2021-03-15 An indispensable guidebook to the final 400km of the Via Francigena
from Lucca to Rome. This is the most popular stretch of the pilgrim route
connecting Canterbury to the Vatican City. Crossing Italy's heartland, this
last section of the Via Francigena goes through two of Tuscany's loveliest
cities, Lucca and Siena, and visits medieval San Gimignano, Monteriggioni and
Radicofani. Divided into 18 day stages, the route is suitable for any averagely
fit walker. Full stage directions are accompanied by maps showing the route
line and the facilities available at different locations. Accommodation
listings give invaluable information on low-cost pilgrim hostels and where to
stay. There are useful city maps for Lucca, Siena, Rome and Viterbo, and a
stage planning table lists intermediate distances between accommodation, so you
can customise your own walking schedule. Containing a wealth of advice on
planning, preparation and tips for making the most of the walk, this is a musthave guide for any pilgrim. One of three volumes covering the complete Via
Francigena.
Walking Lake Garda and Iseo Gillian Price 2019-04-15 This guidebook describes
20 walks around Lakes Garda and Iseo in Northern Italy. The routes range from 4
to 13km in length and are graded 1 to 3. There is something for everyone, from
easy leisurely strolls for first-time walkers to strenuous climbs up panoramic
peaks. The clear maps, inspirational photographs and information about
accommodation and public transport options help to make this guidebook an ideal
companion to exploring the exceptional scenery, views and culture of the
Italian Lakes. A basic English-Italian glossary is also included. Formed by
ancient glaciers and hemmed in by awesome towering cliffs, Lago di Garda boasts
a superb network of well-marked trails exploring alpine ridges and peaks, in
addition to ancient stepped ways to fascinating industrial archeology sites.
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The southern shores are very Mediterranean in flavour, lined with olive groves
and vineyards. Beautiful Lago d'Iseo is one of Italy's well-kept secrets. Well
out of view until you actually reach its shores, it boasts an attractive
mountainous island, appropriately named Monteisola.
A complete guide to Alpine Ski touring Ski mountaineering and Nordic Ski
touring Henry Branigan; Keith Jenns 2014-01-13 There is something
extraordinarily special about sliding on snow that has excited generations of
snow sports enthusiasts. Add to this the dimension of travelling through the
mountains and the result is a recipe for some of the best outdoor activity days
you could ever imagine. I have been fortunate to share some of these adventures
with Henry Branigan: Skiing off the summit of Mount Blanc at dawn or, equally
enjoyable, skiing under the northern lights from hut to hut in Norway, still my
all-time favourite way of travelling through the mountains. A complete guide to
alpine ski touring, ski mountaineering and nordic ski touring sets out to
provide the fundamentals about going off piste and then journeying through
mountain terrain, in a logical, easy to read format. Adapting ski technique for
various off piste conditions is an essential skill that makes all the
difference between surviving and savouring adventures off piste. The book also
covers the fundamental mountaineering knowledge including navigation, weather
and avalanches that are essential before venturing beyond the confines of a ski
area. Equipment and planning a tour are covered, whether it is in an Alpine or
Nordic environment. All in all this is a very comprehensive and valuable
resource for anyone aspiring to venture into the mountains on skis. Bob
Kinnaird Principal Glenmore Lodge National Outdoor Training Centre
Trekking the Robert Louis Stevenson Trail Nike Werstroh 2021-02-15 Robert Louis
Stevenson's 'Travels with a donkey in the Cévennes' is a classic of travel
literature. The GR70 long-distance trail is based on the author's route,
allowing walkers to follow in the footsteps of Stevenson and his four-legged
companion Modestine through the beautiful Cévennes region on the edge of
France's Massif Central. The route is ideal for both first-time trekkers and
more experienced hikers, covering around 272km of gently undulating countryside
from Le-Puy-en-Velay to Alès. It can be completed in under a fortnight. The
trail is presented in 12 stages of 16 to 30km, each with clear route
description and mapping, an elevation profile, notes on local points of
interest and a brief account of Robert Louis Stevenson's experiences on that
section of the route. There is useful advice for planning your trip - including
when to go, what to take and how to get there - and accommodation listings.
Following drove roads, bridleways and footpaths, the GR70 showcases the
landscapes of the Cévennes: wildflower meadows, rolling hills, chestnut woods,
limestone gorges and meandering rivers. Characterful villages provide
accommodation and other services and offer an opportunity to sample the
delicious local produce. There are also glimpses into the region's fascinating
history, from pre-historic burial sites to locations associated with the
eighteenth-century Protestant Camisards who resisted religious persecution.
While many things have undoubtedly changed since Stevenson's visit, the area
retains its authentic rural charm and you will soon discover just why Stevenson
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found it so appealing.
Alpine Ski Mountaineering Vol 1 - Western Alps Bill O'Connor 2012-12-04 Ski
mountaineering guidebook to the Western Alps including the classic Haute Route,
Chamonix to Zermatt, tours in the Ecrins, Vanoise, Haute Maurienne, Gran
Paradiso, Mont Blanc, Valais and Urner Alps. The European Alps offer some of
the finest and most accessible ski mountaineering in the world. A combination
of magnificent and varied terrain, an enviable snow record, excellent public
transport, unrivalled hut system and long ski season make them a focus for
mountaineers and skiers throughout the world. Volume 2 of this Alpine Ski
Mountaineering series covers the Central and Eastern Alps. The routes described
will provide a lifetime's ski mountaineering for the average skier, with
rewards and challenges for all levels of ability.
Trekking the Giants' Trail: Alta Via 1 through the Italian Pennine Alps Andy
Hodges 2021-02-15 Italy's Alta Via 1, a 180km trail through the Italian Alps
following the northern flank of the Aosta Valley, boasts magnificent views of
the Alpine giants: Mont Blanc, the Matterhorn, the Grand Combin and Monte Rosa.
Indeed, it is sometimes known as the Giants' Trail and can be combined with a
sister-route, the Alta Via 2 (covered in a separate Cicerone guide), which runs
along the southern flank of the valley, to form the Tor des Géants. Stretching
from Donnas to Courmayeur, the Alta Via 1 offers fantastic alpine walking, with
welcoming refuges and small hotels providing overnight accommodation (and great
food) along the way. The guide presents the route in two sections, for the
advantage of those who can't spare the full fortnight-plus needed to walk the
entire AV1. The trail is described in 16 stages, with alternative stages
covering some popular variants, including an optional detour to visit the famed
monastery at the Great St Bernard Pass. Each stage includes clear route
description and mapping, plus notes on local points of interest and
accommodation options. An alternative itinerary, list of useful contacts,
kitlist and glossary can be found in the appendices. The AV1 crosses cols of
nearly 3000m as it traverses the side-valleys of the main Aosta Valley. Suited
to those with some of experience of alpine trekking, the walking is demanding
but without technical difficulty. And the rewards are many: quieter huts,
breathtaking vistas and a chance to immerse yourself in fabulous mountain
landscapes overlooked by soaring, snow-clad giants.
Walking in Bulgaria's National Parks Julian Perry 2014-10-16 A guide to walking
and trekking in Bulgaria. The routes are based in the Pirin, Rila and Central
Balkan national parks that cover the three wildest and most majestic mountain
regions of Bulgaria. 12 superb two to four-day routes are described including
ascents of Musala and Vihren, Bulgaria's highest peaks. Each walk is broken
down into day stages with each stage finishing at either a mountain hut or
another suitable source of accommodation. The distance of each route varies
from 7 to 61km in length and covers a variety of terrain. The routes described
are challenging and aimed at fit, experienced mountain walkers. The trails are
often physically demanding, with long steep ascents and descents, often over
rocks and boulders. Furthermore, most of the ridge walks require a good head
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for heights - especially the exposed scramble along the Koncheto crest. For
walkers and trekkers Bulgaria is an unexpected paradise, boasting an amazing
variety of landscapes and an outstandingly rich biodiversity.
Walks in Silverdale and Arnside Brian Evans 2022-04-13 A walking guide to the
Silverdale and Arnside Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty (AONB), at the top of
Morecambe Bay in Cumbria and Lancashire, overlooking the Lake District. 21 day
walks are described between Carnforth, Holme, Milnthorpe and Arnside, climbing
wooded hills and limestone escarpments with views of the Lake District fells.
Walks are between 2 and 8 miles in length and visit nature reserves including
Leighton Moss RSPB reserve, follow the canal and explore the shoreline. Summits
include Wharton Crag, Arnside Knott, Farleton Knott and Hutton Roof Crags. The
combinations of rocky coastal scenery, woodland and rough limestone hills
either side of the M6 in north Lancashire, make this a paradise for walkers.
Routes can easily be linked into longer walks and the extensive network of well
walked paths enables walks to be shortened or lengthened at will. The area is
renowned for its flora and fauna, its historic buildings and interesting
geological features.
Trekking in Greenland - The Arctic Circle Trail Paddy Dillon 2019-02-15 At just
over 100 miles long, and taking 7 to 10 days to complete, the Arctic Circle
Trail crosses the largest ice-free patch of West Greenland. This splendid
trekking route, lying 25-30 miles north of the Arctic Circle runs from
Kangerlussuaq to Sisimiut (both of which have airport access). The trail
traverses remote, empty, silent and stunningly scenic arctic tundra, and is
mostly gently graded with just a few short, steep and rocky slopes. However,
the landscape between the two towns of Kangerlussuaq and Sisimiut is extremely
remote and those who choose to take on this route must be competely selfsufficient. The book includes plenty of practical information on what to take
with you and when to go, as well as on safety, travel and accommodation. Fully
illustrated with a variety of photographs and its route is highlighted on
continuous trekking maps. The guide also includes an optional extension to the
Greenlandic ice cap.
Walking in the Haute Savoie: South Janette Norton 2017-06-30 A guidebook of
walks in the lovely Haute Savoie mountains of France. This guide describes 30
circular routes of between 7 and 20km, based around Annecy, La Clusaz, Grand
Bornand, Plateau d'Assy, Samoëns, Sixt, Sallanches, Thônes, la Roche-sur-Foron.
Graded from easy to difficult, there are walks to suit most abilities, but a
few have some exposed sections and need a head for heights. The guidebook is
divided into 6 areas covering the Arve Valley, the Haut Giffre valley, the
Chaîne des Aravis, Plateau de la Borne and Lake Annecy. Alongside a detailed
route description and map, each walk has a summary of all you need to know
before you set out. There is advice on travel, accommodation and equipment, as
well as information about local wildlife and Savoyard food and drink, and a
glossary of useful French words. Visitors flock to the Chamonix area and the
Mont Blanc range, but that is only part of what the Haute Savoie has to offer.
With stunning views of high mountains as well as lower peaks to enjoy, the
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walks in this guide will show you a quieter, less busy side to this
outstandingly beautiful area. A companion volume, Walking in Haute Savoie:
North, is also available (ISBN: 781852848101)
The Grand Traverse of the Massif Central Alan Castle 2012-11-19 A guide to
mountainbiking, cycling or walking the GTMC, Grande Traversée du Massif
Central, in southern France, from Clermont-Ferrand in the Auvergne to
Montpellier and Sête on the Mediterranean. The GTMC is a long-distance mountain
biking trail that crosses the entire Massif Central in France visiting all of
the major regions, including the Auvergne with its chain of volcanic puys in
the Monts-Dôme and Monts-Dore ranges, the Cézallier plateau and the remote
Margeride, home of the French Resistance in the Second World War, the high
forested hills of the Cévennes National Park, made famous by the Scottish
author Robert Louis Stevenson, and finally the dry limestone hills bordering
the coastal Mediterranean plain. Much of the route is off-road and uses many
Grandes Randonnées, so it also makes an excellent walking route. Just over
700km in length it offers a challenge and a thorough exploration of one of
southern France's most beautiful and historically interesting regions. The
route is described in 17 stages, with maps for off-road and on-road routes,
making it suitable for both expert and novice bikers, with full details of
facilities and places of interest en route and other useful data for planning
the trip.
The Haute Route Peter Cliff 1993
Scotland Chris Townsend 2011-03-30 This comprehensive book is an excellent
planning resource for those who wish to venture into the Scottish mountains.
Whether you are planning a walk, scramble, climb or ski tour this larger format
guide has all the information the independent mountain lover needs. The guide
covers all the mountainous areas of Scotland from south to north, divided into
seven regions. Each regional chapter covers individual glens important for
mountain-goers, groups of hills that form coherent massifs and individual hills
of significance. However, this is not a route guide and detailed descriptions
are not provided. The aim of the book is to inspire and entertain as well as
inform; to show first-time visitors just what the Scottish mountains have to
offer and provide a new perspective for those who have been before. In the
descriptions author Chris Townsend has given his opinions as to the relative
qualities of the walks, glens, lochs, mountains and the landscape in general
and highlighted those he thinks are the best the area has to offer. Includes:
Descriptions of all the Scottish mountains, area-by-area from south to north,
to help you identify the best locations for hill walking, mountaineering,
climbing and ski touring Classic ascents and walks described, from scrambles up
Ben Nevis to ski tours in the Cairngorms A planning tool for long-distance
treks
The Book of the Bivvy Ronald Turnbull 2021-07-15 They are the best of nights,
they are the worst of nights? Bivvying offers a chance to experience a whole
new level of immersion in the outdoors, with just a lightweight bag between you
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and the elements. The Book of the Bivvy provides an informed, humorous,
instructive, wry insight into the world of the bivouac, drawing upon Ronald
Turnbull's own extensive experience. The book is a half-and-half mix of how to
do it and why to do it (or how not to do it and why not to do it). Accounts of
bivvybag nights and expeditions, both nice and nasty, are interspersed with
practical tips about types of membrane, sites, techniques and minimalist kit.
There are stories and anecdotes from all over the UK, plus a few from abroad.
The rich and colourful history of the bivvy is also explored in Ronald's own
inimitable style, with descriptions of how Diogenes (the Cynic) bivvied under
timber and how the Eigerwand was climbed only through improved bivvying
technique. The Book of the Bivvy is a celebration of back-to-basic camping, the
perfect antidote to our fast-paced, comfort-based modern life. Honest and
entertaining, there is every chance it will inspire you to find a remote
hilltop, roll out your bag and watch the sunset.
Walking the Galloway Hills Ronald Turnbull 2019-07-15 This guide covers 34 day
walks and one long-distance route in the wild and remote hills of Galloway.
Although there are some shorter and easier routes, many of these hill walks are
long and on rugged terrain, so are more suitable for experienced walkers. The
walks cover the evocative areas of The Merrick, The Awful Hand, The Rhinns of
Kells, the Minnigaff hills and Cairnsmore of Fleet, among others. The guide
uses OS 1:50,000 maps with detailed route descriptions and inspirational photos
accompanying each route. Key information such as distance, time, and ascent are
given. A 'harshness' grade gives an indication of how rough the ground is
expected to be, and suggestions of variants, shortcuts and ways to extend each
walk are also given. Plenty of background information is given on the region's
fascinating and important history. If you like your wild landscape really wild?
If you like your lakes to have whooper swans in the middle and no ice-cream
vans around the edge? If you like to have one foot on bare rock and the other
one deep in a peat bog? If you like your granite with goats on? Then Galloway
is the place to go.
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